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Class Meetings: Tuesday, June 11, 2002  6:00 - 9:00 p.m. Meet at U. S. Fish
Hatchery at 1-35and McCarty Lane at 6 p.m., then drive to
Extension office around 7:15 for supper and 2™ speaker.
Topics: Native Prairies- Dr. Bob Lyons, Butterflies- Linda Keese

Association Meeting: Thursday, June 27, 2002, 6:30 p.m. @ Extension Office

Topic: TBA

Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend meetings and who may need auxiliary aids, services or accommodations must
contact the Hays County Extension Office at (512) 393-2120 five days prior to the event so that appropriate arrangements
can be made. Extension programs serve people of all ages regardless of socioeconomic level, race, color, sex, religion,
disability or national origin. The Texas A&M University System, U.S.D.A, and County Commissioners Courts of Texas

cooperating.

Class Notes

New Class Name

The new class is now officially known as the
Ringtails. They officially join the Wild Turkeys,
Red Tailed Hawks and the Road Runners as

active Master Naturalists in training!

June Class Meetings & Field Trips

The new training class will meet at the U. S.
Fish Hatchery in San Marcos on June 11 at
6:00 p.m. Dr. Bob Lyons will speak about
prairic management and grass identification.
We will then drive back to the Extension office
for supper around 7:15, and our second speaker,
Linda Keese, will present information on
butterflies. Dr. Lyons will then conclude his
presentation on native ecosystem management.

June 29 is the field trip to Selah- Bamberger
Ranch. Maps are available at the Extension
office. You must_arrive at 8:30 a.m. Park your
car at the Historical Marker.  (Restroom
facilities are also available at this site- so use

them before the tour begins!) The ranch tour
will be conducted by Lew Hunnicut, and will
take approximately 3 hours, so wear something
cool, and bring sunscreen, hats, binoculars, etc.
The charge for the tour is $10 per person, and
you may_bring family members or friends. We
will take cash or checks payable to Hays County
Demonstration Fund, and we will have a sign up
sheet available at class on June 11. The
Extension office will write one check to cover all
attendees the day of the tour.

June Association Meeting

The May program for Master Naturalists will be
on May 23, Thursday, starting at 7:00 p.m. at
the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service fish hatchery
on the west side of IH 35. We will NOT have
our potluck supper as part of the meeting.
Paula Power will describe the work of the fish
hatchery, take us around to see the projects
involving endangered species (fish, amphibians,
and Texas wild rice), and show us the
controlled-burn plot she did this past winter as
part of her project to create a butterfly habitat
and restore native prairic grasses and







